
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref. No.: SMC/N/B.Ed & D.El.Ed/08-23/150       Date: 29.08.2023 
 
 

NOTICE 

 
It is notified that the College will remain closed on 30

th
 August 2023 

(Wednesday) on account of “Rakhi Bandhan” and will reopen on 1
st
 

September, 2023 (Friday) on usual time. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  By order 

 

 


